
Branford Shellfish Commission 
 

Established 1987 
 

Town of Branford, CT 
 

 
Date:  March 14, 2017 

 

To:  Lisa Arpin, Town Clerk 

 

Subject: March 22 Meeting Cancelled 
 

 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Branford Shellfish Commission that was rescheduled 

for Wednesday, March 22, is hereby cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

R.A. Lillquist 

Secretary 


